
 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: BQ Board, Club/District Secretaries and District Umpire Chairs 

From:  Brett Wilkie - CEO 

Date: 12th May 2020  

Re:          Accreditation and Reaccreditation of Officials 
  Ref: 20011 

 

 
Due to the coronavirus (COVID – 19) situation currently with us and the uncertainty of when we will get 
back to some form of normality, all officials (Umpire, Measurer and Marker) with certificates that are due to 
expire prior to 31/12/2020 are given an exemption for reaccreditation until the 31/12/2020. 
 
All officials that have certificates that are due to expire prior to the 31/12/2020 should still apply for 
reaccreditation to enable the course/s to be conducted early in 2021. 
 
Likewise any player wishing to become an official (Umpire, Measurer and Marker) should apply to enable 
the course/s to be conducted early in 2021. 
 
The accreditation and reaccreditation forms are available on the Bowls Queensland website. 

 
  

 
Brett Wilkie 
CEO 
 
 
 
For and on Behalf of the State Umpire Committee Coordinator 
John Kirkpatrick  
 


